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New Athens 

Ambulance Service  
New Athens Ambulance 

Service is needing your help. 

Due to a shortage of EMTs 

the service is not able to 

answer every call. This results 

in a delayed response from 

another agency. We are very 

fortunate to have our service 

and extremely grateful for the 

care they provide, but they 

need your help. If you, or 

someone you know, would 

love to help our community 

and save lives, please reach 

out to Village Hall               

(618)475-2144 for more 

details. 

 

NOW HIRING! 

• Flexible hours! 

• Tuition assistance available 

for most candidates! 

• Generous compensation! 
 


